
Announcements for 8/21/23 
** FAST testing starts today through next week!! Please listen up to 

hear your class and where you need to report to ! 

 

** BOYS BASEBALL There will be a Baseball meeting Thursday, August 24th after 

school at 4:30 in Room 935. This will be for anyone interested in playing this year. 

If you cannot make the meeting for any reason, please see Coach Kreuter 

beforehand. 

 

Bartram Bears, do you like to LEGO?  If you do, come get your brick on with the 

LEGO Club.  An interest meeting will be held this Friday, August 25th at 8:45am in 

room 670. 

 

**BOYS LACROSSE INTEREST: Again, a friendly reminder: If you have any interest 

in playing Boys Lacrosse, there are many spots available on the 2024 Boys 

Lacrosse Team. A meeting will be held Thursday August 31st from 4 to 4:20PM in 

the small cafeteria for any questions. 

 

** Fall Musical Announcement                       

Bartram Trail High School Theatre Department will be holding auditions for their 

fall musical, Beauty and the Beast, on Saturday, August 26th at 12:30 PM. If you 

are interested, please visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 228) located in the Fine 

Arts Hall. Audition information is posted outside the door.  

 

** JUNIOR LADIES: Junior Ladies Club is looking for their 2023-24 Officers to help 

plan out fun activities for the school. Please come to an interest meeting 

TOMORROW August 22 @ 8:45 in Ms. Williams' room in 650. 

 



 


